
SGN GAS WORKS – FERRING PROGRAMME 2024 
 
Communications  
Standard SGN letters will be sent to properties as we move through the programme, 
these can be expected approximately three weeks in advance of works 
commencing.  Wafaa Eckett is the Customer Liaison Manager leading on this 
project, Wafaa will be visiting properties closer to the start date to introduce herself 
and ensure any important information and arrangements in relation to access to 
properties is arranged with owners.    
 
The programme plan to 22 March 2024  
 
Mon 27 November  to  Friday 8 December      
We’ll be carrying out final work on Oval Way and West Drive.  Work will be carried 
out under give and take with priority to northbound traffic exiting the estate 
 
Monday 27 November to Friday 15 December  
Service connections on West Drive, work will be carried out under give and take with 
priority to northbound traffic exiting the estate 
 
Works will shut down for the Christmas period from 15 December and all spoil, 
welfare and all excavations backfilled with barriers removed by the 22/12/23   
 
Tuesday 2 January to 12 January 2024  
West Drive under give and take  
 
15 January to 19 January 2024  
The Strand under give and take  
 
22 January to 16 February 2024  
South Drive and some of Ferring Close under give and take 
 
19 February to 22 March 2024  
Ocean Drive under give and take  
 


